
 

 

 
Dear Parent/Guardian,  
 
 
I trust this letter finds you and your families well. We are delighted to partner with Cranleigh School, to take over their current 
provision and launch our holiday camp programme from Easter 2024. I just wanted to send a communication to provide an insight 
into SuperCamps and our commitment to solving your childcare requirements.  
 
Who Are SuperCamps?  
SuperCamps is a leading provider of activity camps in the UK with over 25 years’ experience. With a stellar reputation for quality 
and offering, we endeavour to provide parents a “worry free” childcare solution.  
 
What we Offer?  
 
1. Variety of Activities  
 
Working closely with Cranleigh School, we will provide a Multi-Activity programme at all school holidays. Our programme includes 
activities such as Zorb Football, Bouncy Castles, Go-Karts and a whole array of various things for the children to enjoy. Alongside 
this, we also have a Specialist Course offering, which is week-long products that focus on skill acquisition, that we look forward to 
including in our summer offering.  
 
2. Qualified Staff  
 
All our staff will go through an enhanced compliance process, as well as face to face training to ensure that the environment we 
create allows the children to have the best time, but more importantly be safe.  
 
3. Child Development  
 
Not being bound by exams and a curriculum allows the children to develop in a no-pressure environment. Choosing activities they 
want to partake in, means that they can meet likeminded people, which is great for their social interaction and development.  
 
4. Ofsted Registered  
 
SuperCamps is an Ofsted registered and inspected company, therefore we are held to the highest standard regarding Safeguarding 
and Health and Safety practises. It also allows parents to pay using Childcare Vouchers, so if this is something that you would 
benefit from, please contact our Customer Service team for information on how to do this.  
 
Why SuperCamps at Cranleigh School?  
 
Both SuperCamps and Cranleigh School recognise the importance of partnering with brands that share the same values and 
commitment to excellence. Therefore, we look forward to launching our programmes this Easter and continuing to offer parents 
of the school and local community an enriching childcare solution.  
 
 Thank you for considering SuperCamps as your childcare solution and to find our more information, or secure your child’s place 
please visit Cranleigh School | SuperCamps Kids Holiday Activities or contact our helpful Customer Service team on 01235 467 300 
(opt 1).  
 
We look forward to welcoming your child/ren and providing them with memorable experiences.  
 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
Callum Wright – Director 

 

https://www.supercamps.co.uk/Venue/cranleigh-school

